
 PHASES  

Book available for $5 

Don’t Miss IT! Kids grow up so fast, it seems like just yesterday they were learning to walk and now they are…..   It 
is so hard to know how to parent kids at each age. That is one reason that we have partnered with Orange- a 
parenting and spiritual program. Their goal and ours is to help you raise your kids to love the world, love God and 
to be healthy adults! Orange is a strategy for combining critical influences in life to fuel faith in the next 
generation. 

Orange fuels passion by giving students opportunities to be the church and to make a difference 
influencing their generation. Check out the bulletin board all about the phases and consider purchasing 
an age appropriate book as a resource for your parenting. $5 per book and located in the Children’s 
Ministry hall.  

MOM’S BIBLE STUDY 
Thursdays beginning Sept 10 ● 9:15am 

 

Moms Bible study is scheduled to begin the Thursday 
after Labor Day, September 10. We will have both an in 
person and online study at 9:15am in room 13. This 
year we will study Raising White Kids.  This is for 
families, churches, educators, and communities who 
want to equip their children to be active and able 
participants in a society that is becoming one of the 
most racially diverse in the world while remaining full 
of racial tensions.  

Childcare is provided. Please let Pastor Aj know if 
you are interested so that a book may be ordered 
for you. ( The cost of this book is $7.50) 
amildenberg@carmelumc.org. 

 
SUNDAY SCHOOL IS BACK 

September 13 during 9:00am Worship 
Sunday School begins September 13 at 9am, after the 
children’s moment. 3’s, 4’s and Kindergartners meet in 
room-111 .    1st through 3rd grade meet in room 115 . 
They will be studying the book of Philippians. 4th and 
5th graders meet after the children’s moment until 
10:10am in room LL13 with Ken and Dave. They are 
studying the Old Testament this year, please bring your 
Bible.  

You can also find links to Sunday School online under 
Children’s Ministry.  



 
3RD GRADE BIBLES 

The third grade Bible program will be tweaked but still 
happening! We will be sending out a packet, emailing a 
power point presentation along with a quiz and the 
Bibles will be personally delivered and presented to the 
third grader’s parents. In turn you will give them to 
your child. Please let Pastor Aj know if you would like to 
be included by September 7th. Bible delivery is 
scheduled for September 20th. Pastor Aj -  
amildenberg@carmelumc.org 

NURSERY CHANGING ROOMS 
Beginning September 13● Rm 14 

 

Childcare is moving TEMPORARILY to room 14 in the 
basement. We have ordered an air purifier, sorted toys
(8 bins)  to single use for a single event, thermometers 
and caregivers will wear masks the entire time also the 
number of children will be limited based on the space. 
The room 111, where Childcare was situated prior to 
Covid is used also for Preschool. The decision was made 
that because small children cannot wear masks, it 
would be safer for a room to be used exclusively for 
Childcare. Lisa Wallace, childcare coordinator has 
worked very diligently to ensure the safety and security 
of our children. For questions she may be reached at 
childcare@carmelumc.org.. 

 
BACKPACK TAGS 

Tags this year are actually hand sanitizer. It says on the 
bottle, I am prayed for by Carmel United Methodist 
Church. The back says: clean heart, clean mind, clean 
hands-Philippians 4:8 

Tags are available on Sundays at the Church and in the 
lockers located outside door #3 for pick up at the 

 
YARD SIGNS FOR YOUR TEACHERS 

We have these cute yard signs for you to pick up and 
place in your teachers yards to let them know we are 
praying for them. You can use these for your Sunday 
School, preschool or school teachers. Pick them up at 
the church or contact Pastor Aj. Surprise them today!  
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